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[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Dear Mr. Foster and the Travel Management Planning Team,

 

 

 

We have assembled the two attached files with information and issues from our members and other motorized

recreationists for the project record.

 

 

 

We appreciate the opportunity to provide our comments for the Shoshone NF Travel Management Planning

Project.

 

 

 

Thank you for considering our comments and issues.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

/s/ CTVA Action Committee on behalf of our 240 members and their families and friends

 

Capital Trail Vehicle Association (CTVA)[1]

 

P.O. Box 5295

 

Helena, MT 59604-5295

 

 

 

________________________________

 

[1] CTVA is also a member of Montana Trail Vehicle Riders Association (mtvra.com), Blue Ribbon Coalition

(sharetrails.org), and New Mexico Off highway Vehicle Alliance (nmohva.org),. Individual memberships in the



American Motorcycle Association (ama-cycle.org), Citizens for Balanced Use (citizensforbalanceduse.com),

Montana 4X4 Association, Inc. (m4x4a.org), Snowmobile Alliance of Western States (snowmobile-alliance.org),

and United Four Wheel Drive Association (ufwda.org)


